

March 1, 2018

Dear Principal Heraz and Mr. Lopez:

Special Olympics Southern California (SOSC) is pleased to award **Meadows Union Elementary Year 1** funding in the amount of **\$1000**. SOSC is impressed with your plans for the 2017-2018 school year to engage your students in Unified Champion Schools (UCS) programming and we look forward to helping make those plans a reality through these funds.

Key to securing funding for Unified Champion Schools is our ability to report measurable outcomes as well as share testimonials and other anecdotal information on the impact of the work you are doing. We are eager to hear all about your successes, and of course any challenges throughout your journey in becoming a Unified Champion School, and will be providing your liaison Mr. Lopez with tools to make this process easy, efficient, and convenient. Here are just a couple of them:

- UCS Activity Reporting Tool
 - o Online submission available at: https://sosc.org/schools/activityreporting
- UCS End of Year Liaison Survey
 - o Distributed by Special Olympics, Inc.

If you have not done so already, please send an .ai or .eps version of your school logo and mascot. Our Communications Dept. will work on creating your personalized set of logo lockups, for your use on promotional materials, uniforms, etc. We will be in touch soon with drafts for your approval.

Congratulations! Please know that your efforts in Unified Champion Schools are an important part of achieving our strategic goals for the Special Olympics movement.

We look forward to this upcoming year and the continuation of this partnership!

Melissa Erdmann

Director, Schools, Young Athletes & Families